
 

 
Mother’s Day Stall 
Year 6 will be running a Mother’s Day gift stall 
this Thursday in the Library (as we have the Aths 
Carnival on Friday). Gifts are available for $5 each 
and $1 for a gift bag. Each child will be offered 
one gift first and then if there are any left 
children may choose an extra gift for 
grandmothers etc. 
 
Mother’s Day Morning Tea 
The staff and students would like to invite all 
Mothers and Grandmothers to a special Morning 
Tea this Thursday at 11:30am.  
 
P&C NEWS 
Meeting this Tuesday (tomorrow) at 4pm either 
face to face or virtually by Teams. You can log in 
through your child’s Teams account. 
 
Teacher’s Federation Strike 
Please be advised that classes will not be 
disrupted here at Uranquinty PS this Wednesday 
as you may have heard in the media. 
 
Bike/Road Safety Day 
Unfortunately, Sen Con Bourke was reassigned to 
other duties last week to cover colleagues with 
Covid so we are currently rescheduling our Bike 
Safety day for as soon as possible. 
 
Crossing Supervision 
Unfortunately, there will be no Crossing 
Supervision again tomorrow afternoon. 
 
Canteen 
Please note that canteen will be recommencing in 
next week, that means orders in on Wed 11th as 
Thursday is the Cross Country at Ladysmith. 
 
Book Club 
Book club orders and money are due in by 
Wednesday 11th May. 

 
Anzac Day March 
Congratulations to all our students who 
participated in the Uranquinty ANZAC Day March 
this year. Our student leaders completed their 
various roles beautifully and the whole group 
were excellent representatives of our school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WWSS Athletics Carnival 
This Friday our whole school will compete in the 
Small School’s Athletics Carnival at Bolton Park. 
We will travel by bus and are leaving early at 
9am. There are a few families that have not 
returned their permission note with $10 for the 
bus fare, could you please return this as soon as 
possible? 
 

WWSS Cross Country  
Next Thursday we will travel by bus to Ladysmith 
PS to compete in the Small School’s Cross 
Country run. Please return the attached 
permission note and payment by Wednesday 
next week.  Special lunch orders must be in by 
this Thursday. Payment can come in next week.  
The Bus for the Cross Country will be leaving 
school at 9am. 
 
Calendar 
May 
Fri 6th        -WWSS Athletics Carnival 
Thur 12th – WWSS Cross Country 
Wed 25th – Book Parade 
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Naplan 
Year 3 and 5 students will sit the Naplan 
assessments next week. Year 2, 4 & 6 will work 
together during those sessions.  
 
Leave 
I (Mrs Crick) will be taking some Long Service 
Leave in week 4 and will be replaced on K/1 by 
Miss Williams -Thurs & Friday. For any issues that 
need to be discussed in my absence please 
contact Mrs Brett or Miss Fuller to assist. 
 
ANZAC pics 


